
October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

April Newsletter

Division 6 

Calendar Of Events

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

February 1, 2023
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

About Myself

Contact Me: 

Instagram: @ktkeyd6 

Aieza’s Ideas

Email: aieza@ktkey.org

Hi! My name is Aieza Ahmad and I am the new
division 6 Lieutenant Governor. I am a freshman at
Middlesboro High School. This year I'm so excited

for this journey to grow into the huge Key Club
family we once were pre-COVID. I am honored for
this opportunity to help my districts key clubs, and

so eager to create many new bonds during this
experience!



D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  R e c a p

Successful Spring Board/Excited for the year 

Photos from DCON

My first DCON that I attended was held in Franklin,
Tennessee on March 18-20. It was an amazing

experience to say the least. The theme was
Celebrating Superheros of Service and it was so

inspiring to see the different acts of kindness that
was shown to appreciate that. Coming out of COVID
and celebrating that with this convention with over
200 attendees from all across the District was truly
amazing. I can't wait to share this experience with

even more people at our next DCON!



 For more information about DCON visit
ktkey.org.

I have various ideas in mind that I cannot wait to act on
this year! I intend to make the most of my time as your

Division 6 Lieutenant Governor. Some goals I have are to
bring back some inactive clubs, make sure dues are paid
on time! Keep in contact with all of my local clubs, and to
most importantly, help all Key Clubs. Without a doubt, I

know that this will be a great year. 



Please feel free to contact me if you have any
questions about Key Club at any time!



Club Contacts
I cannot stress enough how important

communication is. This year with one of
my goals being to stay in contact, it is a
key that we stay in touch. Please share

new officer contacts as soon as possible!
Without Key Club Officers we couldn't do

half of what we need to accomplish.
Therefore it is a must that we have a

decent amount of communication. At the
end of the day, in order to say in touch,

two people are going to have work
together, not just one.

ICON

International Convention is coming soon and
registration is now open! It will be held in

Washington DC this year from July 5-12. ICON is a
convention like no other. You can experience so

many different things from the sights of DC to the
activities in the convention itself. Information will
be posted on the district website ktkey.org where

all of your questions can be answered. Anyone
apart of Key Club is invited! 


